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This Week at Wheatfield and Home  

It’s been an up and down week with the weather but that hasn’t dampened our spirits! Many of you will 

have seen the announcements, yesterday, about the re-opening of schools in September. We are currently 

working our way through the guidance and will contact you when we have a clear plan for how we will 

make these new guidelines work, at Wheatfield.    Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Inspired to Believe T-Shirt 

Our limited edition ‘Inspired to Believe’ T-Shirts 

are now on sale via School Gateway. These are 

available in both child and adult sizes so it’s 

possible to send the whole family out in matching 

garments! Prices are as follows: 

Child sizes: £6.50 

Adult sizes: £7.50 

At least £2 from every sale will go towards the 

Southmead Hospital Charity – we want to support 

the staff there who have had to work under such 

extreme and intense conditions, in recent months. 

A special ‘thank you’ to our uniform provider, 

‘Initially Yours’ for contributing by reducing the 

cost price of each T-Shirt by £1.  

Welly Planters 

This week our Pods have been breathing new life 

into some old wellies by planting them with some 

summer flowers. Each planter has its own label 

and message – we look forward to watching them 

bloom! 

 

Reports 

A few people have asked whether they will be able 

to collect sibling reports at the same time on 

Monday 13th July – just to assure you that this was 

always our plan but we should have made it 

clearer in our piece last week. ☺ 

INSET Days 2020/21 

I wanted to confirm that the last day of term is 

Thursday 18th July 2020. 
 

The INSET days for 2020/21 are as follows: 
 

Tuesday 1st September 2020 

Wednesday 2nd September 2020 

Monday 2nd November 2020 

Friday 12th February 2021 

Thursday 1st April 2021 

Holiday Clubs 

Several people have asked about holiday provision 

for children. The government have this week 

announced that there is not a requirement for 

schools to provide provision for key workers or 

vulnerable pupils over the summer holiday. At 

present, we believe it is very unlikely that any sort 

of holiday provision (from Shine) will be able to 

run on site this summer. We apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause.  
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